
Behnam Ghaffari 

Subject: FW: Samsung request Temporary Testing at two Army Bases : Fort Monmouth, NJ and Fort 
Dix, NJ

Importance: High
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From: Ron Olexa [mailto:rolexa@horizon-wicom.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2007 4:26 PM 
To: Palomo, Rocio 
Subject: RE: Samsung request Temporary Testing at two Army Bases : Fort Monmouth, NJ and Fort Dix, NJ 
  
Hi Rose, 
 
Thank you for the contact information.  Please accept this email as Horizon Wi-com's authorization for 
Samsung to proceed with their testing in the WCS A block.  As noted, if any interference is noted to our 
operating networks we will use the provided contact information to notify Samsung and request 
immediate cessation of the operation. 
 
Please let me know if you have further questions or needs. 
 
Rhanks...   ron 
 
 
 


